
 

 
 
 
Visit of the World Bank Team to COEP Technological University   
 
 
A team from the World Bank visited COEP Technological University today for assessing the 
university for MERITE.Multidisciplinary Education and Research Improvement in Technical 
Educatio(MERITE) is another series of TEQIP programme which is set to run for five years, from 2022-
2023 to 2027-28 and will be co-financed by the World Bank and ministry of education.  
 

 


